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From the desk of Larry Daughenbaugh,

July 8th, 2022 Executive Director

Dear Friends of Love INC,

Greetings in the blessed name of Jesus, the One who is still setting the captives free.
Isaiah 61:1 says, "The Spirit of the LORD hath anointed me to preach good tidings unto
the meek; He hath sent me to bind up the broken hearted, to proclaim liberty to the
captives, and the opening of prison to those that are bound."

We could not begin to thank you enough for your generous support of Love In the Name
of Christ. Your giving and support to this vital work has made a difference in our
community in many, many ways. Lives are being impacted and hearts are being changed
through your caring and giving.

As the summer months are upon us, most ministries like Love INC hurt financially as
giving is usually down and we are no exception. Indeed, we are greatly in need of your
continued financial support especially now during these summer months. We would ask
that you please prayerfully consider either a one-time gift or even becoming a monthly
mobilizer. Love INC has truly been blessed by friends such as you who have made a
difference!

Yes, lives have been changed because of your generosity and kindness in giving. As we
move forward, please consider partnering with us. We need you; we need your support in
order to continue this vital work in South Wood County.

In His Love,

Larry

Larry Daughenbaugh “

"As a member of the Love INC
Board of Directors, | am so grateful
for each and every one of the volunteers

who give their time and gifts to serve our
‘neighbors in need'. Thank you so
much for being obedient to God's commandment
to love your neighbor as yourself and being the
hands and feet of Jesus."
Jonna Kronholm




